
Rev. Gary Schulte teaching “Thru the Bible” 
courses to the pastors at the Lutheran church 
in Guéckédou. 

Stephanie Schulte and Beth Heiney with the 
women at the Lutheran church in Guéckédou. 

Rev. Gary Schulte and Rev. Tim Heiney with 
the pastors at the Lutheran church in 
Guéckédou, Guinea. 
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NEWS FROM THE FIELD 

❖ In October 2022, six parcels of land were 
purchased for the future construction and 
home of the CLET-Guinea seminary. LCMS        
missionaries Rev. Gary and Stephanie 
Schulte visited the leadership of the      
Evangelical Lutheran Church in Guinea 
(ELCG), and found the land to be very good 
and suitable for the seminary.  

 

❖ In May 2022, five students successfully  
completed the academic cycle of basic   
Theological Formation. “Before I was called, 
I could not lead the [Lutheran] community   
I lived in, but now I am really able to lead 
them, and even evangelize the crowds 
through this training,” stated CLET-Guinea 
student Fara Alphonse Komano. 

 

❖ Six villages and over 1,000 people were 
served in the Guéckédou and N'zérékoré 
regions through the improvement of    
drinking wells and the construction of    
latrines (see above photo). 

A completed well in the village 
of Senèzou, located in the 
Guéckédou, Guinea region. 

“Go therefore and make disciples of all 

nations, baptizing them in the name of   

the Father and of the Son and of the  

Holy Spirit, teaching them to observe  

all that I have commanded you.”        

 - Matthew 28:19-20a  

❖ Pray that God will continue to 
provide strength and guidance  
for the Guinea and West Africa      
students, pastors, families,      
missionaries, and church plant-
ers, and may He abundantly 
bless their efforts. 

❖ Give financial support through 
the Kansas District Pentecost 
Offering. Your gift could help 
with the ongoing operational 
costs of the seminary, as well   
as provide resources and    
scholarships for the CLET-
Guinea students. 

❖ Visit the Guinea/West Africa 
page on the Kansas District 
website, kslcms.org/guinea-
westafrica to make an online 
donation and find additional 
photos and videos. 

HOW TO HELP 

The Lutheran Center for Theological Studies (CLET) Guinea 
students at the end of the academic year. 

Scan this QR 
code for quick 
access to the 
Guinea/West 
Africa page at 
kslcms.org. 
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